
From: Mister Flunker dflunker@gmail.com

Subject: Re: Electric boxes

Date: February 4, 2016 at 10:48 AM

To: Sandy Neilson sneils@austin.rr.com

Cc: Dirk Hoekstra modtx69@gmail.com, Bruce Sorgen Ssorgen@msn.com, Beth Burdett bethburdett52@gmail.com,

jeff.hagar@gmail.com, Karri Gibson kgibson1861@gmail.com, Norman Morse normanrmorse@gmail.com, Jack Baker

jackb@camanagers.com, Lisa Hutson tandlhutson@hotmail.com

Sandy,

The meter in question is being paid directly by the POA. I do not have a quote on the breaker box yet, will keep you in the loop when we get it

and we now have one light working in the park area.

Danny

On Wed, Jan 27, 2016 at 7:32 PM, Sandy Neilson <sneils@austin.rr.com> wrote:

Danny or Dirk —

Unless you (Danny) already know where the bill goes from those boxes . . . could one of you please get me the PEC 6-digit # (maybe 7) so I

can call and get details on the address? I’d like to know where the bill has been going. Thank you.

Sandy




